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SENIOR INDIAN MARITIME DELEGATION VISITS IMLI 

  

  

  
 Members of the Indian Delegation, headed by Mr. N. K. Raghupathy (Chairman, Tuticorin Port Trust)  

and His Excellency the High Commissioner of India to Malta, Mr. D. P. Srivastava, with members of IMLI 

Class 2006-2007 
     

On the initiative of His Excellency the High Commissioner of India to Malta Mr. D.P. 

Srivastava, a senior Indian Maritime Delegation visited IMLI.  It was composed of Mr. 

N.K. Raghupathy (Chairman, Tuticorin Port Trust), Mr. P.C. Dhiman (Joint Secretary, 

Port Development, Department of Shipping), Mr. S.S. Ranganekar (Director [Liner & 

Passenger Services], The Shipping Corporation of India Limited), Captain V. Baijal 

(Deputy Nautical Advisor, Directorate General of Shipping), and Mr. Ravindra R. (First 

Secretary [Commercial], Embassy of India in Tripoli). The Delegation was also 

accompanied by His Excellency the High Commissioner.  Throughout their stay they had 

discussions with the Director, Professor David J. Attard and other members of staff. 
  



The Delegation is actively pursuing the establishment of an all India Maritime 

University.  They are particularly interested in the courses that are held at IMLI. 
  
Proposals for future cooperation were examined and special consideration was given to 

the development of online courses in international maritime law designed for a global 

audience.   
  
The Delegation invited Professor Attard to visit India for future discussions.  It was 

agreed that two lawyers from India would be sent in the forthcoming academic year.  
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